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Full Text

As a result of the loss of their lands, territories and resources due to development
and other pressures, many indigenous peoples are forced to leave their
traditional lands and territories and migrate within and between countries to
escape conflict, persecution and the impact of climate change. Indigenous
peoples’ mobility has become an increasingly complex issue in recent years. The
Permanent Forum therefore invites Member States to fully implement the Global
Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration adopted in December 2018, in
line with the Declaration.
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